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THE HOLY FAMILY OF JESUS,
DECEMBER 27, 2020

MASSES ON
THE LORD’S DAY
5:00 pm Sat (vigil)
8:00 am, 10:00 am,
12:00 noon, 5:00 pm

LiveStreaming of
Sunday Mass and daily
Mass offered at 8:00 am

WEEKDAY MASSES
7:00 am (Mon-Fri)
8:00 am (Mon-Sat)

12:05 pm (Mon-Fri)
OPEN WEEKDAYS
6:30 am — 5:00 pm

LITURGY OF THE
HOURS

Evening Prayer
4:30 pm (Sat)
OPEN SATURDAY/
SUNDAY

7:00 am — 6:30 pm

v B O\wsw/ -

CONFESSIONS

7:30-8:00 am
(Monday through Friday)

3:30—4:50 pm (Sat)
9:00-9:50 am (Sun)
11:00-11:50 am (Sun)

OF SAINT LOUIS

MARY, AND JOSEPH

PERPETUAL HELP
DEVOTIONS
Following 8:00 am &
12:05 pm Mass (Tues)

EUCHARISTIC
ADORATION
3:30 pm—4:30 pm (Sat)
8:30 am—11:45 am
(Every First Friday)



CATHEDRAL BASILICA

OF SAINT Louis

WELCOME TO OUR VISITORS

Archbishop Mitchell T. Rozanski and the people of
the Archdiocese of St. Louis welcome you and hope
that your time in our Mother Church may be an
opportunity to share our faith and joy in Jesus Christ.

Please enjoy the beauty of this building dedicated to
the glory of God and built for the inspiration of all
who enter.

Small public tours of the Cathedral led by volunteer
guides are available by appointment, as is access to
the Cathedral Gift Shop. Large public tours are not
currently available, due to the difficulty of being able
to adequately social distance larger groups.

All visitors who are not of the Catholic faith are
welcome to join us in prayer, but not to receive Holy
Communion. Reception of Holy Communion is a sign
of unity of faith and full membership in the Catholic
community. Together let us pray for the eventual
unity of all believers.

If you desire to become a member of the Catholic
Church or to become a member of the Cathedral
Basilica Parish, please complete a registration card,
available at the entrances the church.

All contributions to the Cathedral Basilica parish,
ministries, and maintenance are sincerely appreciated.

CATHEDRAL CONCERTS
314.533.7662

GIFT SHOP (BY APPOINTMENT ONLY)
314.373.8205

Mass Intentions

Specific Mass intentions for each scheduled Mass
listed regularly in this bulletin are made by individual
request. Every effort is made to accommodate times
or dates as requested but when not possible, the inten-
tion will be kept as soon as there is an available op-
portunity. Requests for Mass intentions should be di-
rected to the rectory by calling 314-373-8202.
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FroM OUR RECTOR PASTORAL STAFF

Dear Parishioners,

Last week our church gathered as a parish community to celebrate the
Solemnity of the Birth of Our Lord. I would like to extend my profound
gratitude to all those who helped in the planning of these liturgies. All of
our Masses were full to capacity. A special word of thanks to those who
assisted in the decorating of the Basilica and crib scene. All of these
decorations helped to make our celebration of Christmas so special. With
a church so large there are so many moving parts. Many thanks to our
ushers and greeters for extending the warmest of welcomes and Christmas
greetings to all.

This Sunday we celebrate the Feast of the Holy Family of Nazareth.
Today we hear in our Gospel of the first time that Jesus entered the
Temple of the Lord. On the 40th day after his birth, his parents offered on
his behalf a pair of turtledoves, or two young pigeons, (Lk 2:24) that is,
the sacrifice offered by the poor. The anxiety that Mary and Joseph
experienced about Jesus is the same as that of every parent who educates
a child, introduces him or her to life and to understanding reality. Today,
therefore, it is only right to say a special prayer to the Lord for all the
families of the world. Looking to the Holy Family of Nazareth as
examples, may parents be seriously concerned with the development and
upbringing of their children so that they grow up to be responsible and
honest citizens, never forgetting that faith is a precious gift to be nurtured
in their children by their own example.

At the same time we must fervently pray that every child be welcomed as
a gift of God and be supported by the love of both parents in order to
increase, like the Lord Jesus, in wisdom and in stature.

The silence of Joseph, a just man, and the example of Mary, who kept all
these things in her heart, usher us into the mystery of the Holy Family,
full of faith and humanity. As we enter this New Year, may all Christian
families strive to live in God’s presence with the same love and the same
joy as the family of Jesus, Mary and Joseph.

Monsignor Henry Breier

Don’t miss out on the latest parish
news! Flocknotes is a fast and easy
email distribution platform utilized by
the Cathedral Basilica to keep in touch
with our parishioners.

Text, logon, or simply call the parish
office at to sign up today!
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OR CONNECT WITH US ONLINE AT

TO 84576

cathedralstl.flocknote.com

ARCHBISHOP OF ST. Louis
The Most Reverend
Mitchell T. Rozanski

REcTOR
Monsignor Henry Breier
314.373.8206
breier@cathedralstl.org

SENIOR ASSOCIATE
Monsignor Gregory Mikesch
314.373.8207
mikesch@cathedralstl.org

PAROCHIAL VICAR
Reverend Zachary Povis
314.373.8204
zacharypovis@archstl.org

DEACONS
Deacon John Curtin
Deacon John Stoverink
Rev. Mr. Christopher Rumback

DIRECTOR OF SACRED MUSIC
Dr. Horst Buchholz
314.373.8227

BUSINESS MANAGER
Mr. Tom Fasl
314.373.8231

OFFICE MANAGER
Mrs. Laura Voegelie
314.373.8202

EVENTS MANAGER
Mrs. Mary Ann Fox
314.373.8208

TOUR-GIFT SHOP MANAGER
Sister Pat Donnelly, CSJ
314.373.8241

DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT
Chrissy Chapo
314.373.8213
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THE CATHEDRAL BASILICA PARISH |
OUR YEAR IN REVIEW

603 FAMILIES IN PARISH
1,010 REGISTERED INDIVIDUALS

(SINCE JANUARY 1)

29 BAPTISMS
14 PROFESSIONS OF FAITH
24 CONFIRMATIONS
25 WEDDINGS
14 FUNERALS
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PRAY FOR THE SICK

It is our responsibility in the Lord to remember the
sick, who are especially close to the Redeemer in
their suffering.

William H. Bachmann
Liz Ballman
Sidney Edwards-Cole

Myra Richardson
Teresita Sanchez
Sr. Patricia Sevik

Breanna Evans Rose Teran

Alvin Griffin Darlene Throop
Paula Littleton Richelle Weisbrod
Lenore Molloy Mary Anne Work
Janice Noack Betty Ytzaina
Dorothy Quinn

A Thought on The Sanctity Of Life

“Like Our Blessed Mother welcomed Jesus, we are
called to cherish and protect the gift of human life, at

every stage and in every circumstance.”
USCCB Secretariat of Pro-Life Activities
“Living Out Christmas in the New Year”

Respect Life Memorial Mass

January 22 marks the 48th anniversary of the court
decision that legalized abortion on demand through-
out the entire nine months of pregnancy. On Satur-
day, January 16 at 10:00 a.m., all are invited to
the celebration of the Annual Roe V. Wade Memorial
Mass and Prayer Vigil here at the Cathedral Basilica,
to pray for the protection of all unborn children who
are in danger of abortion; for wisdom, strength, and
fortitude for their mothers and fathers; for the conver-
sion of all those who participate in the abortion indus-
try; and for parents, family members, and friend who
have suffered as a result of an abortion experience,
that they may find hope and healing. The offertory
collection will benefit LifeLine Coaltion, a group of
social service agencies whose financial and emotional
support help over 10,000 women in our community
annually. The Mass will be followed by a Rosary pro-
cession to the Planned Parenthood facility on Forest
Park Avenue. For additional information, please
contact the Archdiocesan Respect Life Apostolate at
314-792-7555.

Alert for the Holy Day

On Friday, January 1, we celebrate the Solemnity of
Mary, the Mother of God, a holy day of obligation.
The Cathedral will celebrate a Vigil Mass on Thurs-
day, December 31, at 5:00 p.m., and Masses on
Friday, January 1, at 8:00 a.m., 10:00 a.m., 12:00
noon, and 5:00 p.m.

Re-Gifting for Pro-Life
The Cathedral Pro-Life Ministry will be collecting

two types of items next weekend, January 2-3, to

support expectant moms and babies:

e Those new or like-new items you may have re-
ceived during Christmas which can be “re-gifted” to
the thrift shop at Our Lady's Inn, which can then
generate revenue to support the Inn's mission.

» Baby supplies in original packaging, such as dia-
pers, new bottles, and toys, all of which will be gift-
ed to Our Lady's Inn shelter.

Simply place your item(s) in the drop boxes at the

entrance of the church after any of the Masses the

weekend of January 2-3. Questions? Please email
Bryan Kirchoff at bryankirchoff@att.net.
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STEWARDSHIP ALIVE!

Twas the Season for Giving

The Cathedral Basilica Annual Advent Giving
Tree, which this year benefitted Fr. Dempsey Chari-
ties, residents of Bernard West Pine Nursing Home,
and residents of St. Elizabeth Hall, was once again
very successful! As donations continue to trickle in
by way of the Sunday offertory collection, the Parish
Ministry of Care thank all parishioners and visitors
who so generously supported this very special parish
program. May the Lord of life bless you all in a very
special way in the coming year!

And a Season of Music

As a parish, we are blessed in so many ways, but
none quite so glorious as the music that fills our mag-
nificent Cathedral Basilica each and every week.
However, we are witness to the extraordinary talent
and devotion that defines our music program even
more so during the month of December. Under the
direction and expertise of Dr. Horst Buchholz, Scott
Kennebeck, Ben Blasingame, Burnell Hackmann,
the staff of Cathedral Concerts, the combined
choirs of the Cathedral and the Archdiocese, and
the Archdiocesan Handbell Choir, the Cathedral
Basilica was once again able to present the finest of
Advent and Christmas music, inspiring and uplifting
holiday spirits at the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass.

As a parish, we express our gratitude to all who de-
vote their time and talents to this ministry.

Anima Christi Young Adults

All young adults interested in growing the fellow-
ship of our young adult community are invited to the
next young adult gathering. We’re taking a break for
the holidays, but will return on Thursday, January 7.
We begin with a Holy Hour in the church at 5:30 pm
(enter through the west door by the playground),
followed by Mass at 6:30 pm, and conclude with a
dinner at 7:00 pm. Please join us, in full or in part, to
deepen your relationship with Christ and with one
another. For more information, please e-mail Ani-
maChristiStL@gmail.com.
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Infant Baptism

According to the mind of the Church, parents are
obliged to see that infants are baptized within the first
weeks after birth. If you are a registered parishioner
who is or is about to become a parent or godparent,
please contact the parish office at 314-373-8202 to
schedule a baptism.

Weekly Thoughts on Giving
“...as the Lord has forgiven you, so you must for-
give.” - Col 3:13

Forgiving is one of the hardest things for people to
do. We can’t give what we don’t have. We need to

receive God’s mercy and forgiveness first before we
can give it to others. Go to the sacrament of Reconcil-
iation and receive God’s mercy and forgiveness.
Then, share give the gift of forgiveness with someone
— a family member, a friend or a co-worker. Pick up
the phone or text someone right now.

Have You Considered Online Giving

On Line Giving is a secure and convenient web-
based service to make your weekly or monthly contri-
butions to Cathedral Parish from your computer, or
lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web
site (www.cathedralstl.org) and click on the bright red
DONATE button on the home page. Watch the 5 mi-
nute “Watch Help Video” and follow the easy instruc-
tions to set up your secure account and authorize your
contributions to be automatically withdrawn from
your bank account on the date you specify. All of in-
formation is encrypted and stored securely.

The Gift That Has No Season

Over the years, it has been gifts left to the Cathedral
Basilica in wills, bequests, and memorials that have
largely enabled us to continue to operate as a place of
worship and as a place to protect and teach our chil-
dren. As we approach year end and consider the up-
coming tax season, please remember the Cathedral
Basilica Parish in your will or charitable giving plans.

If you would like information about planned giving,
please call 314-373-8231.
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Mass for Social Justice

The Annual Archdiocesan Mass for Social Justice
will be celebrated on Sunday, January 17, at 2:30 p.m.,
with Archbishop Rozanski as celebrant and homilist.
For further information, please contact the St. Charles
Lwanga Center at 314-367-7929.

For the Poor

On the first Sunday of every month, the Cathedral
Parish collects foodstuffs and canned goods (non-
perishable items only, please!) for delivery to food
pantries in the area. Our next parish food drive will be
held Sunday, January 3.

St. Patrick Casserole Program

Casseroles and other offerings collected by volun-
teers of the St. Patrick Casserole Program provides
one week of dinners for the Women’s Shelter, and
one night of dinners for the Men’s Alumni Club.

Cathedral casserole organizers will host our next
"touchless" drop-off in the parish parking lot on
Thursday, January 7, from 1:00 —2:00 p.m. Please
call Skip or Nicki Batchelor at 916-834-4843 for ad-
ditional information.

Eyeglass Drive

"The Respectacle Project”, an eyeglass recycling
program, facilitates the redistribution of quality used
eyeglasses to those in need both locally and abroad.
Donations are typically accepted on the first Sunday
of every month. Our next eyeglass drive will be held
Sunday, January 3.

Spiritual Leadership

Joseph is a model of spiritual leadership. Humility
and obedience are not things that are praised in our
culture today. But, remember, our goal is not pos-
sessing more things on earth, rather our goal is eternal
life with God! Spiritual warfare is real. Through si-
lence, we are able to discern God’s will for us and our
families. Studies show that when dad takes his faith
seriously, so do his children. Men, the best thing we
can do for our families is to be the men God is calling
us to be, to be the spiritual leaders for our families.
The best gift we can give our families is to teach
them how to pray. archstl.org/live-the-faith.

gl

Midweek
Music Series

#1  On the first Wednesday of each
& month, the Cathedral presents a
"Midweek Music" organ recital.
Please note a slight schedule
change: our next Midweek Music
is scheduled for Wednesday,
January 6, at 4:00 p.m..
' These recitals feature 20-30
minutes of music on our magnifi-
cent Cathedral organ. We invite
you to join us online or in-person
Please note that the wearing of
masks and other social distancing
guidelines remain in effect for in-
person attendance.
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Christmas Memorial Poinaettias

May the beauty of these Memorial Poinsettias lift up our prayers this Christmas season
as we acknowledge the gratitude we feel for loved ones, friends,
and those whose lives are a particular blessing to us,
both living and deceased.

In Honor of...

The Alatorre Family given by Salvador Alatorre
Joseph R. Biden given by Larry P. Walsh
David Blanton given by Robert & Sarah Dunn
David A. Blanton given by George & Pat Hellmuth
Rev. Msgr. Jerome Buchheit given by Paul W. Leible
Terry & Cheryl Callahan given by Patricia Callahan
The Cathedral Clergy & Staff given by Michael & Richelle Weisbrod
The Cuddihee Family given by Dora Cuddihee
Donald Daugherty given by Paul W. Leible
Sydney Fuller given by Mike Fuller & Stacey Hayes
Elise Fuller given by Mike Fuller & Stacey Hayes
Abigail, Locke, & Ford George given by Michael & Richelle Weisbrod
Zach Hayes given by Mike Fuller & Stacey Hayes
Ally Hayes given by Mike Fuller & Stacey Hayes
Fr. Joseph Jiang given by Al & Marsha Rheinnecker
Fr. Josh given by Susan Shindler
Abigail Lambert given by Robert & Sarah Dunn
Fr. Brendon Lawless given by Susan Shindler
Maya Lee given by Durie Vinson Shiebler
The Littleton Family given by Paula Littleton
Wendy Nelson given by Durie Vinson Shiebler
Jay Reiter & Richard Charow given by Dora Cuddihee
Archbishop Rozanski and the Archdiocesan Priests & Seminarians given by Patricia Callahan
John & Leisel Schneider given by Sal & Leisel Vitellaro
Henry & Lucy Schwetye given by Colleen Schoendienst
James Schwetye given by Colleen Schoendienst
Sr. Mary Jo Shingler, PHJC given by Paul W. Leible
Sisters of the Visitation given by Patricia Callahan
St. Louis Visitation Academy Community given by Patricia Callahan
Sra. Angie Warner given by Enid Sunderman
Rob & Erin Williams given by Colleen Schoendienst
Jack, James, Luke, Hank, and Owen given by Colleen Schoendienst

In Memory of...

Caroline & Myron Adler Family given by Richard & Melissa Mark
Maximo Collo Alacar given by Tran Huyen Phung
Vivian M. Alatorre given by Salvador Alatorre
Rick Alatorre given by Salvador Alatorre
Joy Kappers Alatorre given by Salvador Alatorre
James N. Armstrong given by Beatrice M. Logan
Domingo Atok given by Anonymous
Deceased members of the Auberman Family given by Margaret Aubermann
Helen Aubermann given by Margaret Aubermann
Stefan Aubermann given by Margaret Aubermann
Ingrid Aubermann given by Margaret Aubermann
Hannah Bagley given by Robert L. Byrnes
Chauncey & Josephine Batchelor given by Chauncey & Mary-Ellen Batchelor
Ann Bowen given by Alisa Goessling
Dianna Guillory Boykin given by Alex Boykin
The Buschman Family given by Ann S. Frey
Thomas J. Byrne, DDS given by Brian Byrne
Rosemary H. Byrnes given by Robert L. Byrnes
James G. Byrnes given by Robert L. Byrnes
Elwood Byrnes given by Robert L. Byrnes
Jesus & Salome Cabanero given by Majessa & Rene Foronda
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In Memory of...

The Caraher Family given by Stan & Sue Metheny

Deceased members of the Catapang Family given by Dr. Geny & Lalaine Catapang
Penny & Tanner Chrisler given by Abby Lambert

Nat Chrisler given by Abby Lambert

Elizabeth Chrismer given by Doug & Linda Povis

Sydne Lozano given by Bob & Caol Lozano

Poleng Madlansacay given by Dr. Gerry & Lalaine Catapang

Rene Madlansacay given by Dr. Gerry & Lalaine Catapang

Deceased members of the Madlansacay Family given by Dr. Gerry & Lalaine Catapang
Deceased members of the Mangogna Family given by Thomas Mangogna

The Churchman Family given by Stan & Sue Metheny
Joseph & Constance Clifford given by Karen Clifford
H.D. Cowper given by Jerry Pastore

John Cremin given by Lois Cremin

Bernard J. Cuddihee given by Dora Cuddihee

Carl & Rita Dahlberg given by David & Sarah Griffin
Blanche DeGreet given by Sal & Leisel Vitellaro

James & Catherine DeRigne given by Larry P. Walsh
Serafim & Belen Dioso given by Anonymous

Mr. & Mrs. Archie Doyle given by Susan Doyle

Mr. & Mrs. George Doyle given by Susan Doyle

Michael E. Drury given by Patty A Frazier Hunter

Robert M. Drury, Jr. given by Patty A. Frazier Hunter
Peter Dwyer given by Nicki & Jim Dwyer

The Eby & Flores Families given by Diane Florez

Paul Eisel given by Ann Theisen Eisel

Lucille Eisel given by Ann Theisen Eisel

Arthur Eultgen given by Wayne Eultgen

Virginia Eultgen given by Wayne Eultgen

Olga & Roman Fedoriw given by Nicholas Roman Slabyj
Fr. Dominik Finn, OSFS given by Thomas Mangogna
Renato T. Foronda, Sr. given by Majessa & Rene Foronda
John Patrick Frank given by Andrew & Ashley Frank
Anthony Frank given by Andrew & Ashley Frank

Leburn & Florence Frazier given by Patty A. Frazier Hunter
Marvin & Mabel Frazier given by Patty A. Frazier Hunter
The Frey/Delia Families given by Ann S. Frey

Carlos & Ivan Garcia given by Enid Sunderman

Johanna Gassino given by Larry P. Walsh

John Gerst given by John & Linda Gerst

Patricia Gerst given by John & Linda Gerst

Mary Ann Getty given by Cecilia M. Kelly

Dick & June Gibblett given by Michael & Richelle Weisbrod
Robert & Pearl Gibson given by David Parr

Rob & Kay Gillooly given by Bob Gillooly

George & Felicia Goeken given by Tran Huyen Phung
Paul Governal given by Thomas Mangogna

Paud Griffin given by David & Sarah Griffin

James Griffin given by David & Sarah Griffin

Elizabeth Guilles given by Patty A. Frazier Hunter

Teresa Isabel Hames given by Bob & Carol Lozano
George & Mimi Hellmuth given by George & Pat Hellmuth
Eileen N. & Vincent P. Horgan given by Janice Noack
Virginia Hufker given by Barbara McElroy

Martha Hundelt given by Paul Schweitzer

George & Mary Hyland given by Chauncey & Mary-Ellen Batchelor
Jennifer Anne Janson given by Ben & Eleanor Janson
Bartholomew & Margaret Kelly given by Cecilia M. Kelly
Elizabeth Keogh given by Andrew & Ashley Frank
Adeline Kohne given by Jon Miller

Albert Kohne given by Jon Miller

Tony & Ann Kostrzewski given by Phil & Joanne Kostrzewski
Anne Marie Kraft given by Andrew & Ashley Frank

Fr. Steve Kuhlmann given by Susan Shindler

Jarvis Lambert given by Abby Lambert

Mr. & Mrs. Eric Laschke given by Susan Doyle

Mr. & Mrs. Fred Leible given by Paul W. Leible

Mr. & Mrs. Roy Leible given by Paul W. Leible

Mr. & Mrs. Melvin Leible given by Paul W. Leible

Mr. & Mrs. Harry Leible given by Paul W. Leible

Sr. Cornelia Leible, PHJC given by Paul W. Leible
William & Virginia Leightner given by Phil & Joanne Kostrzewski
Arthur Littleton given by Paula Littleton

Jean Littleton given by Paula Littleton

Lloyd Logan given by Beatrice M. Logan

David Daniel Lozano given byy Bob & Carol Lozano
Rachel Terese Lozano given by Bob & Carol Lozano
Raul Jorge Lozano given by Bob & Carol Lozano

Brother John Mangogna, CM given by Thomas Mangogna
Frank & Lorena Mangus, Jr. given by Dan & Nicky Mangus
Joseph & Cleola Mark Family given by Richard & Melissa Mark
Ambrose & Irene McDevitt given by David & Sarah Griffin
King McElroy given by Barbara McElroy

John Michael Mejaski given by Nicholas Roman Slabyj
Eric G. Meniott given by Robert L. Byrnes

Jeanne & Keith Mertens given by Tran Huyen Phung

The Metheny Family given by Stan & Sue Metheny
Bernadine Miller given by Jon Miller

Carl & Rita Miller given by Jon Miller

Diane Mori given by Al & Marsha Rheinnecker

Anne Marie Nguyen K. Nhuong given by Tran Huyen Phung
Dora Nichols given by David Parr

George & Helen Noack given by Janice Noack

The Benedicto Nocella Family given by Paul Schweitzer
Bridget O'Reilly given by David & Sarah Griffin

Pierre Ott given by Jorge Araujo

Treat Parents given by Barbara McElroy

Deborah Parr Hale given by David Parr

Michael & Virginia Pastore given by Jerry Pastore

Vi Tuong Phung given by Tran Huyen Phung

Gerald Marie Phung N. Quan given by Tran Huyen Phung
Msgr. Joseph Pins given by Michael & Richelle Weisbrod
Ernest & Barbara Porcelli given by Lori Plescia

Deceased members of the Porciuncula Family given by Dr. Gerry & Lalaine Catapang

Linus Pottebaum given by Terry & Paul Fingerhut
Lawrence Povis given by Doug & Linda Povis

Canice & Jane Rice given by George & Pat Hellmuth
Vernell E. Rogers given by Ben & Eleanor Janson

Ursula Rudolf given by Larry P. Walsh

Ernest & Catherine Sauget given by Jerry Pastore

The Schaab Family given by Ann S. Frey

Red & Mary Schoendienst given by Colleen Schoendienst
Fred & Helen Schraeder given by lvan & Anna Schraeder
Joseph P. Schweitzer given by Paul Schweitzer

Paul L. Schweitzer Family given by Paul Schweitzer

The Joseph H. Schweitzer Family given by Paul Schweitzer
Segatashya of Kibeho given by Susan Shindler

Jesse H. Selvey given by Beatrice M. Logan

Rita Sheftall given by The Monday Morning Counters

Rita Sheftall given by The Monday Morning Volunteers
Barbara Theisen Sinatra given by Ann Theisen Eisel
Deceased members of the Sirna Family given by Thomas Mangogna
St. Joseph of Copertino given by Susan Shindler

St. Vianney given by Susan Shindler

Gregory P. Stevens given by Dora Cuddihee

Eric G. Stewart given by Salvador Alatorre

Edward & Gertrude Tatina given by Dan & Nicky Mangus
Ann Taylor given by Paul W. Leible

Ann Cahill Theisen given by Ann Theisen Eisel

G. Clemens Theisen given by Ann Theisen Eisel

Nick Theiss given by Ivan & Anna Schraeder

Nicholas Theiss given by Michael & Melissa Theiss
Juanita D. Theiss given by Michael & Melissa Theiss
JoAnn Theiss given by Michael & Melissa Theiss

John & Frances Vitellaro given by Sal & Leisel Vitellaro
John R. Walsh given by James R. Walsh

Barbara J. Walsh given by James R. Walsh

John T. Walsh given by James R. Walsh

James F. Walsh given by James R. Walsh

George & Angeline Walsh given by Larry P. Walsh

Earl & Grace Weisbrod given by Michael & Richelle Weisbrod
Fr. Larry Welsh given by Susan Shindler

Charles E. Whitten given by Paul W. Leible

Gladys Williams given by Paula Littleton
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LITURGICAL MINISTERS JANUARY 2-3, 2021

Extraordinary Ministers Lectors Ministers of Care Servers Ushers

Brian Ragen Doug Weber Dave Meyer
Pat Harper Kevin Mattingly Tom Doyle
Frank Snyder

12 Noon Michael Pajor Kenneth Brandl
Phoebe Del Castillo Rebecca Brandl
Jerry Danekas

Parish Information

Registration in Parish
To join our parish, please fill out a registration card (found at entrances to church) or contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

ON LINE GIVING is a secure and convenient web-based service to make your weekly or monthly contributions to Cathedral Parish
from your computer, or lap top, or tablet. Simply access the Cathedral web site (www.cathedralstl.org), click on the bright red
DONATE button, and follow the easy instructions to set up your secure account and authorize your contributions to be automatically
withdrawn from your bank account on the date you specify.

Baptism of Infants
Parents requesting Baptism should be registered members of the parish. To schedule baptisms or register for baptismal preparation
classes for parents or godparents, contact Laura Voegelie at 314-373-8202.

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults
For persons interested in becoming Catholic, contact the parish rectory at 314-373-8202.

Anointing of the Sick

Parishioners facing surgery or struggling with serious illness may request this sacrament by calling the rectory at 314-373-8202.

Vocations to Christian Marriage
Couples planning to marry at the Cathedral Basilica may contact Mary Ann Fox at 314-373-8208.

Vocations to Holy Orders and Consecrated Life
Those who feel called to this life are invited to call the Archdiocesan Office of Vocations
at 314 -792-6460.

CATHEDRAL BASILICA RECTORY

4431 Lindell Boulevard, St. Louis, MO 63108
314-373-8200 « fax 314-373-8290
www.cathedralstl.org — Email: parish@cathedralstl.org
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